Acushnet police seek owners
of items from breaking and
entering

The Acushnet Police Department recovered items from a motor
vehicle recently stolen in Acushnet. From their Facebook page:

A Motor vehicle that was stolen from Acushnet was recovered.
Items from other B&Es in the area were found in the MV. Two
victims have come forward to identify and retrieve property.
If you were a victim of a B&E and you can identify the items
please call the Acushnet Police Department or message us here
so that we can return your property.

You can call the Acushnet police at (508) 998-0240.
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